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Marimba Busking 
Marimba Busking 
Last Saturday several students had the 
opportunity to busk in Tamworth. Not only 
were many favourable comments received 
but we earned $582 and we were asked to 
play at a wedding! How exciting!  Before I 
contact the lady I would need a firm 
commitment from at least 8 students from 
Years 5-6. Please return the attached note 
if you would be willing to commit to this 
event. The wedding is in Tamworth at 
ANZAC Park at 3pm on Saturday 30th 
March. This is Easter Saturday.  
 
Horse Sports Day 
Everything is shaping up for a really good 
day, with over 100 entries. Please leave 
donations of cakes and slices at school by 
lunchtime tomorrow. They will be taken to 
Walcha ready to be sold at the canteen on 
Friday. Thank you to Mrs Haling and her 
band of helpers for a great effort. We hope 
the day runs smoothly. 
 
Excursions 
Attached to the newsletter are permission 
notes for the Sydney and Tamworth 
Excursions and for our sleepover night. 
Please return them promptly. A full itinerary 

for the Sydney excursion is not 
available yet, but I will send it home 
as soon as I get it. 
 
Selective High School Placement in 
2014. 
If you would like your child to apply 
for such a placement in Year 7 in 
2014 please return the Intention to 
apply form attached to this 
newsletter. 
 
Year 6 transition. 
On Monday 19th November Year 6 
will be off to Walcha Central for 
transition. 

 
 
 

One of the plays performed 
during Assembly 



Student of the WeeK 

Sarah Oneil 
 

for enthusiasm towards  
her Reading 

Reminders: 
 Thursday 8 November- Donation of 

cakes and slices to be left at school. 
 Friday 9 Nov—Horse Sports Day 
 Thursday 15 Nov-School Sleepover 
 Monday 19 Nov-Year 6 transition to 

Walcha Central 
 Wednesday 21 Nov to Monday 26 

Nov-Sydney Excursion 
 Thursday 22 Nov-Tamworth  
     Excursion 

 
School Disco and Sleepover 
On Thursday 15th November the SRC are 
holding a Disco and Sleepover. The Disco 
will be a gold coin donation, as a  
fundraiser for the SRC. The Disco will 
run from 7pm—8.30pm in the multi-
purpose shed. Therefore, the children 
will be going home after school and  
having dinner before returning to the 
school. Following the disco, the children 
will be provided with supper, before  
getting in their pyjamas and settling 
down in the library in their sleeping bags. 
They will be read to by Mrs Kaberry, Mrs  
Hazlewood and Mrs Smith. Breakfast will 
consist of cereal and toast, followed by a 
day at school! This will give children the 
opportunity to ‘sleepover’  without their 
parents. 
 
Requirements: 
 Sleeping bag/pillow 
 Pyjamas/toothbrush 
 Uniform for Friday 

Cooking with Mrs Kaberry 


